## Missouri Renewable Energy

(A division of New Life Evangelistic Center)

October 5, 2007

Dear Friend,

Wouldn't it be great if there were a center where you could go to learn how to save money on your winter heating bills as well as discover how to use the sun to create electricity? Well, that is exactly what New Life Evangelistic Center wants to do at 4728 Tennessee in St. Louis. At that location, which was the former Held Florist Shop, we want to be open 2 days a week to begin showing you renewable strategies such as: how to use the sun for passive heating, solar hot water, solar water distilling, how to use the sun to create electricity with photovoltaics panels, bio electricity with plants, making bio diesel from used vegetable oil and much more. This educational center will be free and open to all.

The problem is after New Life Evangelistic Center bought the property, we learned that since it had been vacant for over a year, the zoning on it had changed to residential. Now, we didn't get that property to house people. We acquired it to help people like you and many others discover the world of renewable energy and the benefits it provides. On Oct 18<sup>th</sup> at 8:30 a.m. in room 208 of the St. Louis City Hall, there will be a hearing to change the zoning back to commercial so that the Energy Center can open. If you can attend, please call Arlene or Virginia at 314-421-3020. Please also keep this hearing in yours prayer in order that we may provide this very important service to you and your family.

If you would like to learn more about New Life Evangelistic Center's work in the area of renewable energy and the activities provided through *Missouri Renewable Energy*, please visit our web-site at <a href="https://www.morenergy.org">www.morenergy.org</a>. I also want to invite you to our next free outdoor Energy Show from 10 am—2 pm on Saturday, Oct. 27 at 4722—4728 Tennessee. There you will have an opportunity to learn many things, not only about renewable energy, but you will be able to directly interact with individuals who are benefiting from the activities of NLEC in these technologies.

It is the prayers and gifts of caring people like you that enable New Life Evangelistic Center to provide such a wide range of services.

Thank you for caring and sharing. Please keep the new Energy Center in your prayers and if possible please join me in room 208, Thursday, Oct 18<sup>th</sup> at 8:30a.m. For more information about renewable energy, be sure and tune in each night, Monday --- Friday at 6 p.m. to KNLC Channel 24. There you will have a chance to hear interviews I have done with people all over the United States who are using the sun, wind and water to create their own electricity. You will also see individuals making bio diesel and other alternative fuels, working with sustainable housing and much more. The time has come for us to start working together through the energy center to be independent from the big oil and utility companies. I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours in Christ, Larry Rice